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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners  
 
FROM:  Jason E. Brown 
   County Administrator 
 
DATE:   August 31, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: Update Regarding the Pending Sebastian Annexation 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Background 

 
Staff would like to provide an update on the pending annexation of 1,984 acres into the City of Sebastian.  
A copy of staff’s suggestions for the annexation agreement is attached.  This was sent on August 31, 
2022, per request from the city council. 
 
 
Funding 

 
There is no funding associated with this item. 
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